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Year 5 and Year 6 Singing Event in Bath: Thursday 25th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to have been invited to take part in an exciting intergenerational singing event at the

Bath Pavilion in Bath on Thursday 25th April 2024. ‘Forever Young’ is a musical celebration for the young

and young at heart, with children from five Bath schools and members of the Goldies choirs joining to

sing. The Mayor of Bath will also be attending!

There is no charge for the visit.

Cost: £0 (All costs are being covered by Grenville Jones, organiser)

Travel arrangements: Coach

Times: Depart at 10am, return by 3pm.

Clothing: School uniform

Lunch arrangements: packed lunch - if your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like

school to one please complete and return the form below by Thursday 28th March.

We are delighted to have been offered the chance to take part in this unique event. Please sign and

return the form to give permission for your child to attend.

With thanks,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher



Third Party Data Sharing

As this is an off-site activity, there may be a need for us to pass certain data to a third party for example the

emergency services in the event of an incident requiring these services. The information to be disclosed could

include: Name of child, Date of birth, any medical information and other special needs and parental contact

information. We also have a legal obligation to enter all details onto a risk management system run by the Local

Authority called Evolve. The data on Evolve will be retained in line with Government Legislation. Under the

General Data Protection Regulations you have the right to object for this information to be passed onto these

external bodies, however if you decide. We are sure that the children will find these visits enjoyable and provide an

abundance of opportunities for new experiences and learning of skills. The plan is for joint key stage visits to take

place at the end of the year but we will share further information regarding this with you nearer the time.

If you have any questions please contact me.

__________________________________________________________________________________________

Please return this form to school by Thursday 28th March

Child:________________________________________________Class:__________________

Yes No

I give permission for my child to travel to and take part in the ‘Forever Young’ singing event in Bath on

Thursday 25th April.

My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like to order a packed lunch.

Please select from the options: Ham/Cheese

I give permission for data to be shared as outlined above and understand my child will not be able to

undertake the activity if I do not give this permission

I give permission for photographs of my child to be used on the website, twitter, newsletter and possibly

local press (no names will be used) by Grenville Jones Music and Welton School.

My child has allergies (please detail ANY allergies not just food)

Allergies:

Signed ________________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date ______________


